
Applicant Application Type Decision Dagte of Decision Reason for Decision Other Options Considered

Mr Asghar Ali Sadiq Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       22/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed Bonaras Jalal Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       15/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Adalat Khan Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       15/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Sajid Ahmed Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed Akram Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Robert Birkby Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed Hussain Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Bernard Cronin Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       07/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Peter Charles Simpson Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Andrew Johnston Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       23/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



Mr Krishan Kumar Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       01/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mirza Shazad Hussain Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Tariq Hussain Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       23/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Abrar Hussain Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       10/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant is a 'fit and 
proper' person

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG59AKF Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    09/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

NU08GGY Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    01/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

ND57BNE Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    22/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AJ57YAU Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    03/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AL51CAL Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    15/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SF11BFU Hackney Carriage Suspension Suspension                    02/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

LB62FJD Hackney Carriage Transfer Transfer                      22/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant



FG59AKF Hackney Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             11/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

KY08MLK Hackney Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             01/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NU08GGY Hackney Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             07/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

AL51CAL Hackneyt Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             17/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

SF11BFU Hackneyt Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             03/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

VN11MXR Hackneyt Carriage Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             11/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

FR10ENN Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    08/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

KP58BBN Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    24/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

EA59UNP Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    23/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

FP09WRJ Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    09/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

ND59VFS Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    24/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend



SJ09YBF Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    21/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SJ59WHV Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    11/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AG09AVE Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    11/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

PN63VKR Private Hire Suspension Suspension 24/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

BV59GOU Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    11/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

PY09HFM Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    14/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AF57WNZ Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    14/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AF57WNZ Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    24/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

FR11LZF Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    30/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

DG60EFS Private Hire Suspension Suspension 24/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SC57FLD Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    22/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend



YK12XDC Private Hire Suspension Suspension 16/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

KM08LVT Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    07/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

FR10FVB Private Hire Suspension Suspension                    07/09/2015

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

PN63VKT Private Hire Transfer Transfer                      30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

GM14NTT Private Hire Transfer Transfer                      21/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

NX14PZE Private Hire Transfer Transfer                      18/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

KP58BBN Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

EA59UNP Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

FP09WRJ Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             11/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

ND59VFS Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

YF12TLY Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             04/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension



AG09AVE Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             11/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

PN63VKR Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

BV59GOU Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             15/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

AK10DHZ Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             18/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

PY09HFM Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             16/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NJ60KWS Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             01/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

DG60EFS Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

SC57FLD Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             23/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NX63HNR Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             23/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

YK12XDC Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             18/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

KM08LVT Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension



FR10FVB Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

SJ60VTE Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

GY60EXE Private Hire Unsuspension Suspension Lifted             15/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NX65OPE Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

HX60KLL Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX65OPF Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX65OPG Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJM Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJN Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJO Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJP Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



YT65OKA Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJR Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJS Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJU Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJV Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJW Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YE62HFY Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJX Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJY Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT65OJZ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YF10WNA Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



FY13PUH Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       22/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

DX64VXE Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       22/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PL15XCZ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       17/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

MT12EJC Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

EJ11XJH Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YJ65VHC Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       22/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

WD13DXZ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

KY61FRR Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       01/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NJ10JFA Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SB13ZHF Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SC57FLD Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       23/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



FG64BWV Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FL64ZFC Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG64BWY Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG64BXH Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SP62WJF Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PO12ZVH Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NU64UMF Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NU64UME Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG14CXM Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NU64XBR Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FT61YAG Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



PN63VKT Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       28/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AF58ZPB Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SG60HZC Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG64BWU Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       15/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

ND59BLZ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       23/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

DA10YZM Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       28/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

K16ULA Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

WU12OED Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FG64BXJ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       15/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SJ60VTE Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       28/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YH59CFZ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



FG64LUO Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

KP58BBN Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FY61JKK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

T200TAH Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       22/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT59XGN Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       28/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NJ60KWU Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SH10EPJ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       17/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AC08UKE Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

KV60GRZ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       23/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX65OSK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

W12RDY Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



FG64BXL Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

ND59VFS Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SH09DCU Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

MT61EAX Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       14/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PN63VKR Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PN63VKL Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       24/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PN63VKS Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       28/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NJ60KWP Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FR11LZF Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       17/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FR13YTY Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FY63EXC Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       07/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



DG60EFS Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NA58TXC Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/09/2015

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mrs Phillippa A F Burgess Street Trader Licence         Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant meets the 
criteria to be licensed Grant/Refuse

Mr Christopher Mendum & Miss 
Alison McCabe Street Trader Licence         Renewal                       30/09/2015

Satisfied that the 
applicant meets the 
criteria to be licensed Grant/Refuse


